Mr. Ben Nathanson 
Deloitte 
555 Seventeenth Street, Suite 3600 
Denver, CO 80202


February 22, 2015


Dear Mr. Nathanson,

As a current sophomore studying finance and accounting at the University of Colorado Boulder (CU), I am applying for the leadership program at Deloitte. I originally heard about the opportunity from Brett Blackman, who currently works at Deloitte as an auditor. I also have spoken with you on numerous occasions and have seen you at multiple career fairs, even though I am only a sophomore. I am interested in this opportunity because during my conversations with both you and Brett I learned about the various opportunities at Deloitte and the positive work environment. I would be honored for the opportunity to be considered for the summer leadership program and to learn more about Deloitte.

I have been heavily involved throughout my time at CU with a variety of activities. My busy schedule has helped me gain the skills that Deloitte values: leadership, effective communication, and problem solving. As you can see on my resume, there is an entire section devoted to leadership. I founded two organizations and have been a leader in five different organizations throughout my short time at CU. One club in particular where I gained a lot of leadership experience is Folsom Frenzy. Folsom Frenzy is the official student section for CU football and I was responsible for planning and facilitating meetings with a twenty-person executive board, creating and executing events and giveaways, and communicating our group's progress with the Athletic Director, Marketing Director, and other constituents within CU athletics. As a resident advisor, I further enhanced my interpersonal and group communication skills in addition to solving problems effectively. One night while I was on call, I encountered an intoxicated student who was unresponsive. I had to think on my toes and solve the problem by seeking medical attention for the student immediately. These problem solving skills show that I could excel and make positive contributions during the Summer Leadership Program.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I look forward to the next step in the interview process and am excited about all of the opportunities that Deloitte offers. I can be reached at 123.234.1234. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
	
Andy Accounting 
